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P.E.T. P.A.L.S. has reached a remarkable 
milestone: our 35th birthday! Get ready to 
celebrate the big event on October 15, 
2018 at the Waterloo Center for the Arts. 
Serving will start promptly at 6:00 p.m. 

The theme for the dinner is "Paws to 
Remember," and that is exactly what will 
happen as some of the founders of P.E.T. 
P.A.L.S. reminisce about the early days of 
our organization. Committees are busy 
getting decorations ready for a party 
atmosphere. Lots of work is being put into 
the event so that everyone has a memorable evening. 

Now for the important details. You do not need to bring anything. In celebration of our 
birthday, P.E.T. P.A.L.S. is going to provide a catered dinner for everyone. Just decide 
whether you want chicken cordon bleu or vegetarian lasagna as your main dish and indicate 
your preference when making your reservation.  

Due to meal planning, we will need reservations by October 5. We want current members, 
past members, and friends of P.E.T. P.A.L.S. to join us in our celebration. You are all special 
to us, so please come and spend a wonderful evening recognizing our organization and its 
volunteers.  

 

How to RSVP:  

Choose one of the following ways to let us know if you are coming. 

¶ Send an email to petpalsnews@gmail.com. State your name, the number of people 
attending, and whether they want chicken cordon bleu or vegetable lasagna.    

Or... 

¶ Call (319) 610-7379 and leave a message. State your name, the number of people 
attending, and whether they want chicken cordon bleu or vegetable lasagna.    

Or... 

¶ Respond to the Evite sent to your email or go to http://evite.me/T8McmguytX. Indicate 
the number attending and their meal choice.  

Paws to Remember 

http://evite.me/T8McmguytX


What We Did This Summer 

Reading Pals 
Once again our pets joined the kids at Cedar Valley Preschool and Child Care Center and 
the Hudson Public Library. In the Reading Pals program, the children read to animals 
to practice their fluency and expression.  

Pizza Ranch 
On July 23, members of P.E.T. P.A.L.S. bused tables at the Cedar Falls Pizza Ranch. Our 
organization received tips and 7% of the evening's sales. Thank you to the manager and 
employees for all of their help.  

Farmer's Market 
P.E.T. P.A.L.S. participated in two Cedar Falls Farmer's Markets where we 
had informational booths. We handed out helpful information such as pamphlets about 
keeping animals safe in the in the summer heat and also shared  information about P.E.T. 
P.A.L.S. in effort to recruit new members.  

Sturgis Falls 
Pictured are Jan Thompsen and  
Sue Lund at the Arts and Craft Booth P.E.T. 
P.A.L.S. had at Sturgis Falls on Sunday, 
June 24. 

UNI Destress Days: May 2018 

P.E.T. P.A.L.S. visited UNI students at the Rod Library in May 
2018 to help them de-stress during final exams. The students 
love our pets and the pets love all the attention and petting 
they get from the students.  Everyone benefits from this 
activity!   

If youôre interested in helping, there will be a sign-up sheet at 
the Volunteer Appreciation Dinner for the Fall semester final 
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Members also got together on August 30 at 

The Other Place in Evansdale.  
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P.E.T. P.A.L.S. Socials  

P.E.T. P.A.L.S. members know how to have fun, so we try to get together as often as we can. 
Since the last newsletter, weôve held two P.E.T. P.A.L.S. socials. Good food, conversation, 
and many laughs always accompany us at our socials. Information will be shared about out 
next one soon.  Here are a few pictures of us getting together.  

 

In April, we met at Old Chicago in Cedar 

Falls. What a big group of us there turned 

out to be!  

Saying Good-Bye 

We send our condolences to our P.E.T. P.A.L.S. members on the loss of their pets. 

¶ Jon and Lori McNamee on the loss of their dog, Sunny, who had been with P.E.T. 
P.A.L.S. for 13 years. 
 

¶ Diane Hensley on the loss of her cat, Maui. She shared the following with us: 

ñMaui is at the Rainbow Bridge waiting until we meet again.  She was 17 years old and 
lived 16 of those with me. She visited at Parkview Nursing Home when she was a 
member of PP, but after a few years, made it clear to me she preferred to stay home 
where she was a constant companion whenever I sat down.  She was a good nurse 
kitty and would flop for a belly rub if she felt I needed to relax.  She was a sweetheart.ò 
 
  

¶ Bruce Coleman on the loss of his dog, Brody. Bruce shared the following with us: 

ñWe held a going away party for him a week ago Friday and Saturday and we buried 
him on Monday...Brody will be missed by the Waverly Health Center, Bremwood 
Children's Home in Waverly, and all of the Coleman family, including my 87 nephews 
and nieces. Such an intelligent animal comes along rarely.  Peace to him and may the 
P.E.T. P.A.L.S. organization thrive in giving such a service to the Cedar Valley.ò 


